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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

 
 

Fraudulent SMS message alert 
 

Hong Kong – June 6, 2024 – China Construction Bank (Asia) (“CCB (Asia)” or “the 
Bank”) would like to alert its customers and the general public a fraudulent SMS 
message, and declare that the Bank and China Construction Bank Corporation did not 
issue this SMS message. The Bank would also like to remind all customers and the 
public to stay vigilant and not to provide any personal data through such SMS message. 
 
The Bank has reported the above case to the Hong Kong Police Force, and will report to 
the Hong Kong Monetary Authority. Further action deemed necessary and appropriate 
will also be taken to protect the Bank’s reputation and the interests of its customers and 
the general public. Customers who have provided their personal information or have 
conducted any transactions through the aforesaid SMS message should immediately 
report to the Hong Kong Police Force.  
 
The Bank would like to remind that the Bank has joined the “SMS Sender Registration 
Scheme” and uses "Registered SMS Sender IDs" with the prefix "#" to send SMS 
messages to local subscribers of mobile services for customers’ easy identification. 
Should customers have any inquiries, please contact our Bank by Phone at +852 2779 
5533. 
 
Below is the screenshot of the fraudulent SMS message (In Chinese only): 
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